**From:** cityclerk

**Subject:** FW: Proposed Liquor and Cannabis Store

From: Elenor Riley Redacted

Sent: Tuesday, April 05, 2022 1:34 PM

To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>; mayorandcouncil <mayorandcouncil@princegeorge.ca>

Subject: Proposed Liquor and Cannabis Store

Mayor and City Council

Regarding a proposed liquor and cannabis store on Queensway coming up for approval.

I don't need to reiterate some of the less desirable activities that occur in the Millar Addition, you will already have those stats from the RCMP.

There is a Cannabis store in the Redwood Square on Victoria Street.

A Liquor store 1512 12<sup>th</sup> Avenue, 1744 Strathcona Avenue, and another nearby at Pine Centre.

Given the demographic population in the surrounding area I feel this is not in the best interest of the community nor the city.

Regards

**Elenor Riley** 

Elenor Riley 225- 2055 Ingledew St Prince George, BC

V2L 5S1